
  ……………………   Happy New Year 2013   ………………….. 

Last year went out with a bang with 3 exhibitions in December meaning life at home got delayed 
and was reduced to food shopping on Christmas eve after the locusts had been, managed to 
scrabble around to keep the family from starvation and I collapsed only just after they had gone. 
The last exhibition in 2012 connected to my U.K. tour at St David’s Cathedral in Wales looked so 
beautiful. The preview was very well attended, unlike a lot around here, and I felt it was very well 
received. It seems  I have been a bit spoilt and cannot expect to exhibit in places like that very 
often. Mind you my next exhibition on the tour is at the beautiful glass hexagon which is part of the  
Hertford Theatres gallery, I will also be showing some of my new work  on a separate panel. 
There is an open  invitation to the meet the artists day at Hertford Theatre Gallery on Sat 9th Feb 
for those of you who live nearby and want to brave the snow !!!!! 4 inches has landed outside my 
studio while I have been writing this  newsletter !!! Opening times 12 – 3 pm , 5 – 7.30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

'Where are we Going'   
U.K. Tour 
Hertford Theatre Gallery  
The Wash Hertford SG14 1PS 
4 Feb  –  2 March  
Solo exhibition with thought provoking 
poetry goes to Hertford. 
Sat  9 Feb – meet the artist 
12 – 3 pm ,  5 – 7.30 pm 
Another chance to see this talked about 
exhibition. These two artists, one a poet, 
one an artist, have captured this thorny 
subject of the change needed by   
mankind to survive into the future with 
stunning visual poetry- a must see for all 
thinking viewers……… Sarah Maidment 
 

Art Festival at  Princess 
Helena College Preston, Hitchin, 
Herts SG4 7RT 
15 - 16 March 
This beautiful private school is holding an 
auction and exhibition in their grand 
Georgian rooms  to raise money for local 
charities. I have been invited to exhibit 
along with other artists they have selected 
- which is great as quite a few of the 
parents have bought my work in the past. 
www.princesshelenacollege.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The New Shining by Kim Major-George 

 

 The Art of Poetry  
Exhibition  

Obsidian Gallery 
Layby Farm, Old Risborough Road, 
 Stoke Mandeville Bucks HP22 5XJ 
22  March –  29  April 
Trisha of Obsidian is putting together an 
exciting Exhibition of poetry and art and she 
has invited my ’ Where are we going’ 
exhibition to be part of this very big event. 
Trisha has invited artists from around the 
country to put together 2D images or 3D 
pieces connected to poetry of their choice. 
The final selection will not only be on display 
in her lovely gallery but be put into a 
published book of art and poetry to 
accompany the exhibition. This interesting 
exhibition is also connected to World book 
night and Trisha will be putting on an poetry 
reading event on the  23 April. 
 I will send out the invitation to this event 
nearer the time ,when she sends it to me. 

 
Collagraph - a journey  
through texture 
 
By 
Kim Major-George 
Promotional price only £15.00  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Spring Workshop in 
my Studio in Lilley 
Students are booking into my spring 

Collagraph workshops 
Plate making 16  & 18 Feb 
Printing  17  & 19 Feb 

 
Only  £60 per day, all materials included 
 
Also proving very popular is 

Stitch into Print workshop 
Plate making 23 Feb  
Printing  24 Feb    
 
Only  £60 per day student must bring their 
own sewing machine. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sale Price  
Printing press 
We have managed with our suppliers to 
get a reduction in the Major-George 
A2 portable printing press 
Was £895 … Now  £835 
See website www.majorgeorge.co.uk 
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